
From: jack Yepremian   
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 11:22 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application A2024-0096-32 VESPAHILLS CRES 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Dear Sir/Madam. 

  

I am writing in support of my neighbor for him to be able to get the permit for his 
Disabled Grand Child the work needed to have his driveway work done. 

Sincerely,  

Lynn Yepremian 

34 Vespahills Cres. 

Brampton ,On 

L6P 2V2 

 


